
NOTICE TO WORKERS 

FOR PROCESSING THROUGH THE DIRECT HIRE ASSISTANCE DIVISION 

(No. 445) 

The POEA Direct Hire Assistance Division (DHAD) hereby serves notice to the 
following workers whose Clearance from the ban on direct hiring were granted by the 
Administrator of POEA and were received by the POEA DHAD on December 28, 2018. 

 

1. ROBIN PEREZ BALUYUT 
2. JAMIE JEAN VELACION BORJA 
3. EMMANUEL DALUZ TAMPARONG 
4. ADAM MANLICLIC BALILO 
5. JEMARJO LUARCA MORES 
6. BRIAN PULIDO BAQUIRAN 
7. ALMER AVANCE ARDIENTE 
8. RANCHOR ALIPIO CHUA 
9. COLLEEN CLAIRE ESGUERRA LADANGA 
10. ARNALDO FELIZARDO OCAMPO 
11. JOCELYN LAGUDA PAGUIO 
12. JOANNA MIKAELA ASUNCION 
13. MICHAEL QUINTOS TEVES 
14. JULIUS BRAGANZA TAWATAO 
15. CRISTHINE JOY PASCUAL BINARAO 

 

Above stated worker may proceed to your respective Regional Centers or Regional 
Extension Units, or at Window 6, Second Floor, Direct Hire Assistance Division, Landbased 
Center from Monday to Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. for the issuance of your Overseas 
Employment Certificate (OEC).  

Please bring original and photocopy of your documents. 

Please print a copy of this notice and proceed to the Guard-On-Duty to get a 
schedule for Step 2 DHAD approval, encoding, releasing, payment of POEA processing fee 
(PhP equivalent of US$100.00) and OWWA membership (PhP equivalent of US$25.00). For 
workers who were processed at the POEA Regional Offices, your OECs shall be processed 
through the POEA Regional and Overseas Coordinating Office. 


